DISTRICT PRESIDENT AWARD
MID-YEAR REPORT
(July 2021 — December 2021)

MAIL THIS REPORT TO DEPARTMENT CHAIRMAN BY DECEMBER 10, 2021

DISTRICT PRESIDENT DISTRICT AUXILIARY

1. Did you attend convention and installation? Yes  No
2. Did you attend the State School of Instructions and the COA meeting? Yes  No
3. Where and when did you hold your District School of Instruction?

Where When
4. Did you send the State President a copy of your District meeting schedule for the year? Yes_  No__
5. Were all your Auxiliary’s Presidents and Treasurers bonded by August 15 and Yes_ No_
990N completed on time?

6. Did you send a monthly report to the Chief of Staff? Yes No
7. Did you receive a Mid-Year Report from each of your auxiliaries? Yes No__
8. Did you send in all Mid-Year Reports to the Chairman On Time? Yes No
9. Did you complete your inspections by December 15"? Yes No

Mail to Department Chairman:
Glenna Alexander

PO Box 786

Manchaca. TX 78652

gaga@aol.com
512-834-9190

“We Tip Our Hats To Vets”
“Soaring Above & Beyond”


mailto:gaqa@aol.com

